
Comment from Ben Kolle 

I encourage the NHTSA to consider the option to use CMSs to replace side view mirrors. In my 

experience cameras give a better coverage of my blind spot when driving. Removing the side 

mirrors would improve safety, improve economy, and wouldn’t adversely affect visibility at all. 

Please allow auto makers the option of replacing side mirrors with CMSs. 
 


